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-United States Department of the Interior
mi @ FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE
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75 SPRING STREET, S.W.
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303

/

JUN 2 61984

Ms. Elinor G. Adensam, Chief -
Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

This acknowledges your letter of June 18, 1984 (received June 21, 1984),
requesting our comments on an operating license for Vogtle Electric
Generating Plant, -Docket Nos: 50-424 and 50-425, Units 1 and 2, which are
under construction in Burke County, Georgia.

We have forwarded your letter and enclosed documents to our Endangered
Species Field Station, Jacksonville, Florida, for their review and a response
to you. If you need further information or have questions in regard to this
review, the Fish and Wildlife Service representative who will assist you is
Mr. Don Palraer, Endangered Species Biologist, 2747 Art Museum Drive,
Jacksonville, Florida 32207, telephone 904/791-2580.
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Sincerely yours,

I C '

Assistant Regional Director
Federal Assistance
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